
Subject: [Fwd: Fromme mtn biking closure]
Date: Sun, 22 May 2005 19:03:47 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Fromme mtn biking closure
Date: Fri, 13 May 2005 16:55:58 -0700

From: Patricia & Mark Seger <bosky@uniserve.com>
To: council@dnv.org

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

I understand May 16 will bring a motion from Mr. Crist to close Fromme to mtn biking until the alpine study is completed.  Mr. Crist may be naive enough to think that
the area can actually be closed, but surely Council is not so naive.  As one of the majority of respectable and respectful North Shore riders, I would like to remind Council
that we are merely one of many user groups and that much trail maintenance energy is spent every year to preserve and restore the terrain.  While expansion of trails is
probably not in anybody's best interest, closure of existing trails would be both extreme and damaging to the recreational image of the North Shore.
MSeger
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